
A Land Use Committee has been established as an 
informal forum for applicants to discuss potential 
development projects and to assist in the coordinated 
review of these projects by the various town boards and 
commissions. The Land Use Committee generally meets 
at 9:00 a.m. on the first Wednesday of each month.  
 
Applicants wishing to appear before the Land Use 
Committee should contact Janice Barba, Land Use 
Specialist (781-320-1366) at least one week prior to the 
meeting they wish to attend. 
 
 

mailto:jbarba@townhall.westwood.ma.us
mailto:jbarba@townhall.westwood.ma.us
mailto:jbarba@townhall.westwood.ma.us

